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Memorandum 

 
 

To: Current Contract Holders-Polydyne Inc.  
 
From: Mello J. Testa, Director of Purchasing 
 
Re:       Polymer  
 
Date: January 4, 2022 
 
Thank you for extending the above Bid Ref #2016 
 
Please be advised that we have accepted the extension for the period of January 1, 2022 through December 
31, 2022. The original specifications allows for an increase not to exceed 3%.  Oneida County has agreed to 
the extension with a price increase of 3%.  Therefore, the price for Polymer will increase from $1.40 per 
gallon, to $1.44 per gallon, in 5,000-gallon deliveries. All other terms and conditions will remain the same as 
described in the original bid specifications.  This is the third one-year extension of four possible extensions.   
 
Thank you  

 
 


